82nd Aviation Association
4QTR FY08 Meeting Minutes
As of June 30, 2008
Comment for Record:

The 82nd Aviation Association continues to be temporarily inactive through September 30, 2008. The Association intends to recommence activities in 1QTR FY 2009 when the Executive Board can be re-established. There was no significant financial activity during this period. 
Submitted by:
Joel K. Milbern, President
